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Sen. Miller:

This bill requires a video service provider to pay a $2,000 annual fee to DFI, which is
first due one year after issuance of a video service franchise.  The amendment does not
affect the requirement to pay a $2,000 application fee.  As a result, an applicant must
pay $2,000 with the application, and beginning one year after issuance, must pay a
$2,000 annual fee.
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